
Regarding:  HB1171

This is to notify you that I am disgusted and appalled that such a law could actually be put into
place.  This will allow pedafiles all kinds of atrocious actions to be allowed and on top of this, tax
payers will pay for this!

I say, please, save the children and the innocent from these horrific acts!

Sincerely,
Mayra Gonzalez


